Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/10/2018 4:52:55 PM

First name: Bjorn Erik Last name: Borgen Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Mr.Fitzwilliams,

I am writing to support the approval of the Golden Peak Improvement project.

I have been living in Vail since 1966. i have been a supporter and involved in many of the Vail Valley institutions including Ski and Snow Board Club Vail. The Gold Peak Improvement Project has been a much needed addition to the vail community for many years.

I believe everyone, the Town of Vail, SSCV, the athletes, will come out a winner if this project is approved and completed. This project has been in the waiting for 25-30 years. With the proper concern for environmental issues I highly recommend this project be approved by the National Forest Service. Thank you, Bjorn Erik Borgen